
 

 

December 21, 2020 

CATCA Members 
RE: Retirement Notice 
 

Dear Members, 

We write to inform you that CATCA Central Regional Vice President, Mr. David Doerksen, has 
tendered his retirement notice to NAV Canada and the CATCA Executive Board, effective as of 
January 4, 2021. 

Mr. Doerksen was dedicated to CATCA and his representation of all Members.  David has truly 
been instrumental in making positive changes for CATCA Members in the many roles he has 
taken on as a CATCA leader and representative including, Regional Vice President for both 
Prairie and Central Regions, CATCA Executive Board Member, Contract Committee Member, 
and a local branch representative.  

David has been a valuable resource and expert on many issues faced by our Association. While 
it goes without saying that David’s knowledge while dealing with our day-to-day business will 
be missed, the entire CATCA Executive Board would like to take this opportunity to wish David 
all the best in his retirement and future endeavours.  Thank you David for the time, dedication, 
leadership and knowledge you have provided over the years. 

In Solidarity, 

 
Doug Best      Scott Loder 
President      Executive Vice President 


